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Good Evening Vanners and Happy November! 

 So you say you are a van toy collector. If that's the case then the Museum of Vanning Christmas party is 

the place for you. We have already sorted out over 2000 pieces from the Dale Tess collection that will be 

available at the party {and now for that matter!} 

So speaking of the party the reservations are starting to come in, so if you are interested, now is the 

time to make your reservations. Please check the flyer back for the info and to what's going on. Be sure 

to mention the Museum to get our special rate. Everything is starting to fall in place including the two 

bands playing pool side and all we need is You! There will be plenty of food and the Tiki bar will be 

serving during the first band. Please try to bring a covered dish and we will supply the Pizza on Friday, 

breakfast on Saturday morning and the Meats on Saturday evening. All this for a $20 donation to the 

Museum, $15 for Museum members. And come prepared to shop! 

Have a safe weekend and Keep on Vannin! 

P.S. We have attached a Days Inn hotel link on the Friends of the Museum site if you would like to see 

the hotel. 
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